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CITY OF GILLETT COMMON COUNCIL 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 

COUNCIL CHAMBERS 

150 N McKenzie Ave., Gillett, WI 

 

TUESDAY NOVENBER 17th, 2020 AT 4:51PM 

 MINUTES 

 

Alderman Stroik called the meeting to order at 4:51 PM. 

 

Roll Call 

Present: Alderpersons Sandra Hubbard, Marie Blaser, Debbie Rudie, Matthew Stroik, Gary 

Spaulding, Deputy Clerk Tonni Larson, Utility and Public Works Department Head Ron 

Anderson.  Josh McCarthy and Nanette Mohr were excused. 

 

Clerk informs Committee that Open Meeting Law has been complied with and Roll has been 

taken. 

 

1. Public Input: None 

 

2. Approval of previous meeting minutes 

MOTION: Blaser/Rudie 

Motion to approve the minutes from November 5th, 2020 

Voice Vote:  All Ayes MOTION CARRIED 

 

 

3. Discussion and Possible Action on Garbage Pickup for 2021  

The Public Works Committee voted and approved containers for pickup of garbage for 2021.  The committee 

selected and approved GAD as the preferred vendor after review of handouts provided by Ron Anderson, Head 

of Public Works and a discussion by all in attendance.  See Public Works minutes dated 11.17.2020.  

 

After some continued discussion, the Council concurred with the Public Works decision.  Motion to contract 

with GAD for the 2021 garbage pickup using containers with an effective date of 01.01.2021. 

 

Further logistics and fees/cost would be worked out at the next meeting. 

 

There was further discussion on the possibility of some savings at the recycling center now that residents will 

have more capacity for recyclables and garage using the containers.  Ron Anderson stated that we should 

monitor volume and activity until June or July and determine if schedule changes would be necessary for the 

center.  Garbage pickup will be on Tuesday as it is now.  Both recycling and garbage will be pickup weekly at 

the same time.   

 

MOTION: Rudie/Spaulding 

Roll Call Vote:  Those voting Yay were- Stroik, Spaulding and Rudie. Nays were Blaser and 

Hubbard.   MOTION CARRIED and Containers were approved with a final vote of 3-2.   

 

4. Discussion and Possible Action on Payment of BOND Maturity on 12.1.2020 – 

A motion was made to approve the payment of the maturing BOND on 12.1.2020 in the amount of 

$110,000 from the City general account following payment of the shared revenue funding.   
 

MOTION: Hubbard/Blaser 
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Voice Vote:  All Ayes MOTION CARRIED 
 

 

  

5. Adjournment at 5:15 pm 

MOTION: Hubbard/ Blaser 

Motion to adjourn.  

Voice Vote:  All Ayes MOTION CARRIED 
 

 

        Respectfully Submitted by  

       Deputy Clerk Tonni Larson  
 

 
 


